
FACT SHEET
City of Walnut 
Automated License Plate Reader Program
The City of Walnut will continue operations of the Automated License Plate 
Reader program to deter criminal activity in the community.

What? In response to concerns voiced by residents, the City will continue using the 
Automated License Plate Reader (ALPR) program. Note: The cameras will be 
positioned to take photographs of vehicle license plates only. The data will only be 
released to the LA County Sheriff’s Department or other law enforcement agency 
pursuant to a criminal investigation.  

The ALPR camera system will be installed and maintained by an independent 
contractor using proprietary technology. All data is securely stored in a 
cloud-based server where all data is fully encrypted and automatically deleted 
every sixty (60) days. The ALPR system shall only be accessed or used by the City 
of Walnut Administrative Service Director or sworn LA County Sheriff Department 
officers.

Cameras are installed at strategic locations throughout the City’s boundaries.Where?

How?
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